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PUBLIC NOTICE

Meeting of the Civil Service Commission

Notice is hereby given to the general public of the next
scheduled meeting of the Civil Service Commission for the
City of Maple Heights.

The meeting will be held on Monday, January 29, 2018 at
6:45 p.m. The meeting will be conducted in the 1st floor
Conference Room of City Hall, located at 5353 Lee Road.

The meeting will discuss the recent Charter Amendment
concerning lateral transfers for employment.



